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Our ref: Yiribana Logistics Estate (SSD-10272349) 
 
Mr Matt Jordan 
Development Manager 
GPT Pty Ltd 
19-29 Martin Place 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
20 October 2022 

Subject: Request for Additional Information 

Dear Mr Jordan 

I refer to Response to Submissions (RTS) report submitted for the Yiribana Logistics Estate (SSD-
10272349).  

As you are aware, the Department referred the RTS report to government agencies and relevant 
stakeholders for review. To date, the Department has received advice from the Department’s 
Environment and Heritage Group (EHG) and Penrith City Council (see Attachment 1).  

Please note the Department has not yet received advice from Transport for NSW, DPE Water and 
Sydney Water. These submissions will be forwarded to you once received and will be available to view 
on the Department’s website at https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-
projects/projects/yiribana-logistics-estate.  

The Department requests that you provide additional information to address the issues raised in the 
advice received from the above-mentioned government agencies and stakeholders. You are 
requested to provide the information or notification that the information will not be provided, to the 
Department by Friday 2 December 2022.  If you cannot meet this deadline or do not intend to provide 
the additional information, please advise the Department via the NSW planning portal. 

If you have any questions, please contact Pamela Morales on 02 9274 6386 or via email at 
pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Lindsey Blecher 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
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